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Thank you very much for your kind review of our manuscript entitled, “Recent advances in new-onset 

diabetes mellitus after kidney transplantation” for publication in the World Journal of Diabetes. We are 

most grateful for the opportunity to do so. 

 

I enjoyed reading this review which I think has addressed major concerns with the new treatments of 

diabetes in transplant recipients with SGLT2 inhibitors and GLP-1-RAs in thorough detail.  

1. Suggest a brief paragraph in the introduction defining post-transplant DM and how it is diagnosed for 

the benefit of the reader. The criteria are the same as for type 2 DM but with the caveat that consensus 

guidelines suggest it should only be diagnosed 45 days post transplant given the high prevalence of early 

hyperglycemia post transplant.  

2. While the treatment of pre-existing type 2 DM and PTDM do not differ, the terminology of "PTDM" is 

typically reserved for DM that is diagnosed after transplant (whether this is new onset or previously 

undiagnosed) and I would suggest clarifying this in the introduction as well.  

3. I agree that the GLP-1RA and SGLT2-inhibitors are important advances in the field of DM treatment. 

However I feel that the authors should include the a discussion involving DPP4 inhibitors as well. These 

agents are widely used in clinical practice and have the advantage of being weight neutral. The new 

2020 KDIGO CKD guidelines also highlight this group of drugs and their use in transplant patients will be 

helpful for the reader. The Cochrane review (Lo et al) cited in your paper covers the DPP4 inhibitors in 

some detail.  

4. Since the title of this invited review is broad, suggest that in their section on current management of 

PTDM, I would mention briefly other measures to combat PTDM such as early treatment with insulin, 

lifestyle interventions (eg diet, bariatric surgery) and potential impact of choice of immunosuppression 

(CNI and steroid avoidance). 

 

Answer: We have addressed ALL of the concerns mentioned by the reviewer. For your convenience they 

are summarized here. 

1. We have clearly described the difference between diagnosing new-onset diabetes and post-transplant 

diabetes, or PTDM, in the introduction section. The abstract has been correspondingly revised. 



2. We have described that treatment does not differ, and that PTDM specifically refers to DM diagnosed 

after transplant. 

3. We have added a new section on DPP4 inhibitors. This also reflects in the abstract and core tip. 

4. We have included a few sentences about other measures to combat PTDM. 

Thank you very much. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or require any 

further clarification.  

Sincerely, 

G V Ramesh Prasad 

Corresponding Author 


